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Submitted by Ashley Smith RN 

 BCMH 
-Theresa continues to make home visits.   
-We will have our site visit on 12/17/15 with field nurse case manager Mindy Schwartz.   
-Theresa and I will be attending the annual BCMH meeting on 12/11/15 in Findlay. 

 

 School Nursing 
-We will be finishing up screenings for hearing and vision this month (December).   
-We continue our meetings with Cindy Parrott on a monthly basis, however we will not 
be meeting in December because of Christmas break.   
-I met with Mr. Grubbs and Charlene Parkinson and we were able to work out a date for 
flu shot administration for the staff.  That occurred on 12/2/15.  It was not as well 
attended as it had been in the past, perhaps because of the late date for administration.   
 

 Education/Outreach 
-I attended the annual OPHA PHN Conference on 11/30 and 12/1.  This is a good time of 
networking. 
 

 Immunization Clinic 
-Nothing new to report with clinics. 
-We have our TIES (Teen Immunization Education Sessions) presentation on 12/9/15 
with an American Academy of Pediatrics representative. 
 

 Flu 
-Our final community clinic is 12/7/15 at the Golden Age Center. 
-All of our flu shipment has now arrived except the nasal mist.  There was issues with 
manufacturing and we might receive a shipment in December.   
 

 Child Passenger Safety 
-Nothing new to report 
 

 ODRS 
-Numbers will be available at the meeting as I am waiting for addresses for a few 
patients to know if they are in our district or not. 
 
Dr. Metzger is coming 12/4/15 to meet with staff. 
Next nursing meeting is 12/9/15 at 9am. 
 

 
 


